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January 8, 2016 

 

 

Honorable Board of Supervisors 

Eric Rood Administrative Center 

950 Maidu Avenue 

Nevada City, CA 95959 

 

DATE OF MEETING:  January 26, 2016 

SUBJECT:   Resolution Approving Amendment with Unemployment Insurance 

Administrator TALX Corporation for the Period May 1, 2015 through December 31, 2015. 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  Adopt the attached resolution. 

 

FUNDING:  No budgetary modification is needed with this resolution.  Funding for the 

unemployment insurance administrator is contained within the departments’ annual budgets. 

 

BACKGROUND:  The County contracts directly with TALX Corporation for unemployment 

insurance claims administration; however, the terms of the contract are negotiated between 

TALX and the County Personnel Administrators Association of California (CPAAC).  

CPAAC secures terms that are favorable to member counties including Nevada County.  

 

The master contract between TALX and CPAAC (and its members) expired April 30, 2015.   

An amendment to the contract through December 31, 2015 has been agreed to while 

discussions regarding a successor three-year contract continue.  The County just recently 

received the signed interim amendment. 

 

The rate for the period May 1, 2015, to December 31, 2015 continues as $0.76 per 

employee/year.  The full calendar-year cost is roughly $608.  There has been no lapse of 

service while we’ve awaited the interim agreement.  Your consideration of this matter is 

appreciated. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Charles R. Wilson 

Director of Human Resources  


